

TO:		Participants
FROM:		Brett Maranjian, NBER Conference Department
DATE:		October 29, 2019
RE:		Logistical Information for Upcoming Health Economics Research Boot Camp

On behalf of Benjamin Handel, Katherine Ho, and Jonathan Kolstad, I would like to invite you to participate in the NBER Health Economics Research Boot Camp.  The workshop will be held from noon on December 3 through midday on December 5, 2019 at the NBER, 1050 Massachusetts Avenue, Cambridge, MA.  

The program can be found at:
http://conference.nber.org/sched/HERBCf19

This intensive workshop is designed for economics Ph.D. students who have completed their coursework and are beginning or conducting research in health economics. The program provides an introduction into selected research topics that intersect with industrial organization, public economics, and behavioral economics.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]To reply to this invitation, please visit the following response link by November 3: 
<<replyurl>> 

You will also be receiving an invitation to the Health Care Program Meeting, to be held in Cambridge, MA on December 6, 2019.

Reservations will be made, as requested, at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin H. Land Boulevard, Cambridge, MA, tel: 617/806-4200. The conference will pay for up to three nights.  If you wish to stay additional nights, the room rate per night is $169.00 single or double occupancy, plus 14.45% tax.

Additionally, the conference will reimburse your advance purchase economy airfare.  We strongly suggest that you book your reservations through the Bureau’s official travel agency, American Express Travel, 646-817-9846 or gbtne@service.amexgbt.com.  Your airfare will be billed directly to the NBER.  

Ticketing information and NBER travel guidelines can be found at http://users.nber.org/~confer/travelreg.html

After the meeting, please fill out a travel reimbursement form and return it to the NBER Conference Department.  The form is available at http://users.nber.org/~confer/TravelExpenseForm.pdf
Please note that reimbursement requests must be received within 90 days of the meeting.

Please let me know if I can provide you with further details regarding the conference logistics.

We look forward to seeing you in December. 


